Mohawk Heights Estates Association Inc.
January 9, 2018

Haldimand County

fa.o. Mrs. Sandra Marsh

Ms. Evelyn Eichenbaum, clerk

45 Munsee Street North, P.O. Box 400
Cayuga, Ontario, NOA 1E0

Subject: Delegation submission request for Council meeting on Tuesday, January

16, 2018 pertaining to sale of through way bordering Mohawk
Heights Estates

Dear Mrs. Marsh and Ms. Eichenbaum,

We wish to attend the Council meeting on Tuesday, January 16, 2018.

As previously stated we are concerned with an unknown speculator aquiring land that
has been used for years by many, both in our community and visitors, as a means of
observing Mohawk Island as well as the historic lighthouse on it. Very few, if any other,
public access points are available and should be preserved for all.

Respectfully yours,

undi SO

Sandra Shenton(Secretary)
Mohawk Heights Estates Association Inc.




